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Thank You 

To all of our parents, we would like to say thank you 

for your support and encouragement to children in the 

period leading up to the school exams. The students 

were very hard working and well-focused on their 

tasks. 

In the English exams, the students must pay close 

attention to what is being asked in the question and 

then answer accurately in their second language. I 

congratulate them on their hard work. 

During the second week after TET, we will be having 

our parent teacher conferences where the school will 

provide report and discuss exam results with parents. 

Teachers will contact the parents to arrange suitable 

time to meet and we will have one evening of meetings 

to accommodate parents who work until later. 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

IN THIS ISSUE 

 

• Thank you 

• Term 3 Clubs  

• Tet 

 

                      www.kinderworld.net 

 
 

Address:  2D Van Phuc Diplomatic Compound 
46 Van Bao street, Ba Dinh District 

Tel:    (84-4)3726 1601– Fax: (84-4) 37261600 

Email:  enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 
  

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

@ VAN PHUC     
 January 2017 

 

Happy New Year 2017  

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

• 23-26 Jan & 3 Feb: Term 2 breaks 

• 27Jan -02 Feb: Tet Holidays 

• 06 Feb: Term 3 starts 

• 13-17 Feb: Parent - Teacher 

conferences 
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Term 3 Clubs 

The new ASA offerings for Term 3 have been sent 

home this week. They will begin in week 3 after the 

parent teacher conferences. Students should register 

for clubs at the school office. 

 

Tet  

The children are getting excited about the coming of 

Tet. All of the integrated classes have been busy 

making Chung cakes to take home.  Our Tet trees were 

set up and classes have been well-decorated for Tet.  

We wish you all a very happy time with your families 

and send greetings for a new year full of health, 

wealth and happiness.  

Năm mới toàn gia bình an! 
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Prep Chung cake making 

 

 

 

5B Chung cake making 

 


